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Knowing and Reflecting Jesus! 
March 29, 2025 - 10:45 AM 

 
 

Prelude                                                  Adam Lyko 
 
 

Welcome                                            Sarah Thomas 
 
 

Joy of Giving                                            Sarah Thomas 
Local Church Budget 

 

Children’s Story                                        Teddy Shupe 
Emmie Harms, Pianist 

 

Songs of Praise                                           Ken Penner 
 
 

Praying  Together                                 Scotty Fletcher 
 
 

Scripture  Reading                                 Sandra Hanley                    
                                 1 Thessalonians 4:16-18  
 

   Message from the Word                    Teddy Shupe 
                          Meeting Jesus in Scripture: 

  "Watching & Waiting Without Worrying" 

 

Worship in Music                                     Teddy Shupe 
 

   
              

 

 

Ministry Team 
Lead Pastor Teddy Shupe 
Asst Pastor Cade Bolin 
   

Associates in Pastoral Care 
 Dan Frickle, Lead Elder; Nathan Cutler, Asst Lead Elder, 
 Travis Barker, Jim Davidson, Heidi Jones, Wanda  
 Kirchmeier, Lola Lile, Scott Rivas, Sarah Thomas 
 

Church Staff 
 Administrative Assistant Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Custodian Nathan Katsma 
 

Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) 
 Principal Darla Shupe 
     School Board Chair                                      Phil Dawson 
  

Additional Personnel 
 Church Clerk                                      Wanda Kirchmeier 
 Church Treasurer                                              Ed Wines 
     Head Deacon          Gregg Speers 
     Lead Deacon for March                                Matt Drudy 

  
 

Contact Information 
 

Office Hours: Mon—Thurs 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM 
Website: www.valleyadventist.church 
E-mail: office@valleyadventist.org 
Lead Pastor’s E-mail: teddy@valleyadventist.org 
Asst Pastor’s E-mail: pastorcadeb@gmail.com 
Phone: 509-926-5866     
Live Streaming/Archive: www.valleyadventist.church 
                                          (Click on Watch Live and enjoy!) 
Spokane Valley Adventist School Phone: 509-926-0955 
SVAS E-Mail: dshupe.svas@gmail.com 

Sabbath Schools 
9:30—10:30 AM 

 

Sanctuary: Jim Davidson/Virginia Davidson 
Fellowship Hall: SE corner, Travis Sammons Class 
Fellowship Hall: NE corner, Juan Palacios Spanish Class 
Library: Ron & Sue Eastman Class  
Something Else Bible Fellowship                           Room 2 
Abide Sabbath School            Room 1 
Youth: Grades 9 - 12                                    Room 5 
Juniors/Earliteen: Ages 10 - 14                      Room 3 
Primary: Ages 7 - 10                        Room 7 
Kindergarten: Ages 4 - 7                                   Room 6 
Beginners: Ages 0 - 4                        Room 4 



 

Week at a Glance 
Today - Enjoying Sabbath until 7:15 PM 
Mar 30 - J2C Work Bee, 9 AM                 
             - Tech Tutoring, 11 AM (RSVP) 503-820-8478  
Apr 2 - Pathfinders, 6:00 PM 
Apr. 3 - Community Prayer Gathering, 7 PM 
 

Looking Ahead 
Apr 6 - Bridal Brunch, 9:30 AM, Youth Rm, RSVP 
Apr 9 - Jaime Jorge Concert, 7 PM 
Apr 11 - SVAS Kindergarten Visitation, 9 AM 
Apr 18-20 - Journey to the Cross 
May 10 - Creation Case-LIVE, 7:30 PM 

   Financial Information 
Monthly Church Budget Needs—$24,426 

  

Amount behind YTD thru Feb                                    $6,557 

Amount received through Mar 15                          $15,058 

Still needed to meet Mar budget                             $9,368 

                        

                                       

 

 

 
 

 

 

This QR code is linked to SVAC 

Prayer Concerns 
 

 Sandra Hanley—healing 

 Inga Gysen—healing 

 Chelle Martin—healing 

 Tori Reiber—healing 

 Gemma Smith—healing 

 John Sammons—healing 

 Mike Spencer—healing 

 Lou & Millie Williams—healing 

 Freda Willoughby—healing 
 

~ Announcements & Events ~ 
 

Welcome To Our Worship Service! 
 

As We Prepare for our monthly all church fellowship 
luncheon next Sabbath, please bring a prepared main 
dish and a large salad and/or dessert.   
 

Calling All Cookie Bakers! Hello church family! The 
amazing Kitchen Team has been well into the  
preparations for serving the hard working people  
serving at the weekly J2C “ Work Bee” sessions…. and 
then the actual J2C Event weekend meals. My kitchen 
team could use your help in providing your best cookies 
once again for this amazing and inspiring event.  
Cookies can be dropped off in the fellowship hall  
starting SABBATH, Apr. 12 through FRIDAY, Apr. 18. 
If you are able to donate, but not able to bring them to 
the church, please call me and I will come pick them up! 
THANK YOU!! Jackie Feldmiller, 509-939-1889.  
 

Ladies, Join us for a Joyful Bridal Brunch celebrating  
the beautiful bride to be, Katie Sloop, as she prepares to  
marry Travis Blech! Let’s embrace their love by  
showering her with blessings on April 6 at 9:30 AM in 
the Youth Room. They are registered at Macy's and 
Amazon. Please RSVP to Amanda at 509-845-2755. 
 

A Jamie Jorge Benefit Concert will be here at Valley  
Adventist on April 9 at 7:00 PM! As an accomplished 
life-long violinist, Jamie has delighted audiences all 
over the world with his music, and will be donating 
most funds raised to UCA, FoundationOne, and our 
very own SVAS Worthy Student funds. Plan now to  
attend with a friend and enjoy! 
 

Save the Date: Dino Encounter’s Rich Aguilera will be 
presenting the new “Creation Case-LIVE!” multi-media 
event for young people specifically and others generally 
on Saturday evening, May 10 @ 7:30 PM - more info to 
follow! 
 

Save the Date:  July 21-25, 2025 for ‘Mountain of  
Miracles’ VBS. If you are interested in helping, please 
contact Dawn Belding-Wilson @ 208-899-6516. 
 

As an Area Representative for International  
Student Exchange, I would love to match as many 
students as possible this coming year with Adventist 
host families. If interested contact me at 541-590-0174  
~ Sara Lasu 
 

 

Did you know? 
Our Spokane Valley Adventist School (SVAS) annual 

Academic Fair was held a week ago this past  
Thursday evening in the gymnasium! The theme this 

year was “Famous Artists” with each student  
creating a presentation of their chosen artist and 

the impact they made. A big-time thank you to our 
grades 2-4 teacher Ms. Dewey for leading our  

students to make the evening a fun, informative, 
interesting and inspiring time for all who attended!!  

www.svassda.org 

Heating & Cooling Replacement (HVAC) 

Fundraising Progress: 
 Projected Cost:    $250,000 
 Amount Raised:                 $224,557 
 Amount Still Needed:               $  25,443 
Thank you for your sacrificial giving for God’s house! 


